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Date:  December 19, 2024 
  
To:  Respondents to Request for Proposals 25-80805 
   
From:  Angie Alexander, Procurement Specialist 
  Indiana Department of Administration 
   
Subject: Cancellation of RFP 25-80805 for DCS Training Collaborative 
 
The State of Indiana has decided, acting in its best interest, to cancel the above referenced RFP. An updated RFP is 
expected to be developed and released. The State encourages participation from all Respondents, and other interested 
vendors, in the anticipated future RFP. 
 
As a Respondent to this RFP, the State will notify your company upon the issuance of a new RFP. The proposals received 
for this RFP will remain confidential. 
 
All questions regarding this decision should be directed to Angie Alexander (contact information below), not to DCS. 
 
We thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Indiana and we look forward to working with you on 
future projects, should they become available. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angie Alexander 
Indiana Department of Administration  
(463) 207-5094 
AngAlexander@idoa.IN.gov 
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